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Date: 7th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Diversity Event 

Thank you for giving permission for your child to be part of Wodensfield’s performance group in the Diversity 

Celebration at The Halls, North Street, Wolverhampton WV1 1RD on Monday 11th November 2024. 

Children will have their lunch at school as normal on Monday, then at 12:30pm, we will be travelling to The Halls by 

coach so that the children can rehearse on the stage. Your child will be provided with a costume for the evening 

performance, but they need black leggings and socks / trainers. Please send your child to school on Monday 11th 

November 2024 wearing their Wodensfield yellow polo shirt and brown jumper / cardigan, black leggings, socks and 

trainers. Please can girls have their hair centre-parted and placed in either two low pigtails, two low plaits or two 

French plaits. Please do not worry if you cannot French plait, two low plaits are fine! 

The afternoon rehearsal will finish at 4:00pm and then we will stay at The Halls until the evening performance, so you 

will not need to collect your child from Wodensfield at 3:15pm. This means that every child will need to bring a packed 

tea / dinner with them to eat before the evening performance. Please could you also ensure that your child has enough 

drinks to last them from 1:00pm – 8:00pm as we are at the event for a long time. Drinks in resealable bottles are 

preferable to cartons please, as they are less likely to cause spillages. 

The evening performance will begin at 5:45pm. Every child participating has been issued with two tickets for family 

members to come and watch the celebration. These tickets are attached to this letter. Please note that there will be 

no entry without a ticket. The event finishes at 8:00pm and all children are required to stay until the end as everyone 

takes part in the final performance piece. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs T. Shackleton 
Year 5 Teacher 
 


